
 

 

TIGER TRIBUNE 
A Newsletter of the School District of Tigerton 

From the District Administrator’s Desk 
(715) 535-4000            www.tigerton.k12.wi.us             Summer 2018 

 School District of Tigerton 
PO Box 10 
Tigerton, WI  54486 

NON-PROFIT ORG 
US POSTAGE PAID 

TIGERTON, WI  54486 
PERMIT NO. 14 

Postal Patron 
ECRWSS 
Current Resident 

   Summer Hours 
 

                                        District Office 
                                 MONDAY-THURSDAY   
                                      7:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
 

                                    High School Office                                                                          
                         MONDAY-THURSDAY   
                                      7:15 a.m.-3:15 p.m. 

Another year has come to a close and summer school is here.  The 
learning goes on throughout the year and we appreciate our entire 
community for your support.  
 
We have had a great year in Tigerton!  Our students have great, caring, 
and wonderful teachers focused on their learning and providing oppor-
tunities to showcase their talent.  Sports teams showed great growth on 
the field, court, and track, providing exciting athletic action.  Academic 
teams improved upon past experience with Academic Quiz Bowl mov-
ing up to 4th place with a strong future, both middle school and high 
school math teams competed with Nathaen Wanta taking 2nd place 
overall in his division at the Central Wisconsin Mathematics League at 
UW-Stevens Point.  We are so proud of our teachers, coaches, spon-
sors, and students for their hard work and tremendous performances! 
 
Our music program also had a great year!  Our band and choir pro-
grams both had beautiful concerts throughout the year, featuring a wide 
range of songs from all around the world.  Several students also re-
ceived gold and silver ratings at regional and State Solo and Ensem-
ble.  Their musical talents are growing individually and the band and 
choir are also growing as a unit thanks to our great conductors and 
teachers! 
 
We may be small, but we are mighty!  We look to give our students 
every advantage to be successful in their academic, athletic, emotional, 
and civic lives.  Coming from Tigerton, our students realize they have 
the full support, strength, love, and pride from the community.  That is 
what we call Tigerton Proud! 
 
Our staff is working hard this summer to prepare for next school 
year.  We will be taking classes on technology use and also learning 
from the best educational research so we can be the best teachers to 
facilitate our students’ learning and growth.  We are also continuing to 
write curriculum and develop assessments so our students, staff, and 
parents can know what students are learning.  We are constantly work-
ing to provide our students the best education possible! 
 
I am honored to be part of Tigerton Schools!  We are #TigertonProud. 
 
Mr. Ben Rayome, District Administrator 
715-535-4040, brayome@tigerton.k12.wi.us 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 Jeremy Erdmann, President       715-535-2097 
 Cary Robbins, Vice-President  715-535-2079 
 Dale Breaker, Clerk         715-535-2346 
 Ryan Hauser, Treasurer         715-460-0842 
 Scott Suehring                    715-754-2341 
 Tara Hoppe-Schmidt   715-881-0075 
 Jill Brown     715-535-2119 
 

Board meetings are held the third Monday of every month at 7 p.m.  All 
residents of the school district are welcome to attend to keep informed on 

school issues or to voice concerns they may have. 

Summer School 2018 
 

June 6-June 29 
Monday-Friday 

 

K-8th Grade Classes 
 

Summer School: 
8 a.m.-3 p.m. 

 

Breakfast & Lunch will be provided for FREE 
 

Breakfast:  8:00-8:30 a.m. 
Lunch:  11:30 a.m.-noon 

 

Free breakfast and lunch meals will be availa-
ble to children 18 years of age and under.  If 
you are not in summer school and would like 

to participate in breakfast and/or lunch, please 
call 715-535-4051 by 8 a.m. for lunch and the 
day before for breakfast so enough food is 

prepared. 
 

REMINDER TO STUDENT ATHLETES: 
 

Physical cards or alternate year cards are due 
before your first practice in the fall.   

You may pick up the forms in the high school of-
fice or WIAA has them available online at  

wiaawi.org/Health/FormsPhysicalandPublications. 

Hey MS/HS Parents:  After the 
2nd Annual Summer Send-off 

Potluck, one large white plastic 
bowl that had watermelon in it 
was left behind.  Please come to 
the high school office to claim it. 
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2018 THS Senior Class 
 

Congratulations on all you’ve accomplished!  The School District of Tigerton and the Tigerton community would like to 
wish you all the best in your future!  We can’t wait to see what the next chapter in your lives will bring!   

 ~ Thank you, Jan ~ 
for 

18 years of dedication  
to the School District of Tigerton. 

You will be missed! 

Retirement-

ments 

Tigerton School District 

Front  Row (l to r):  Kendra Kalwitz, McKenna Marquardt, Baylee Endicott, Chenee’ Block 
Middle Rows(l to r):  Anna Watters, Shawnee Griepentrog, Katrina Parrott, Leah Jobe 

Back  Row (l to r):  Gaven Ferg, Austin Pingel, Michael Weisensel, Conner Harris, Tanner Graham, Samual Schmidt 

Jan Breitrick 

Now and Then 

1974 Graduate of  
Tigerton High School 
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In January, band and choir members (pictured below) were selected by nomination to participate in the All Star 
Band/Choir Festival that took place at Shiocton High School. Tigerton students joined the CWC Honor Band & 
Honor Choir where they worked with clinicians, Dr. Kevin Otto, Director of Bands at UW-Oshkosh, and Dr. Phil-
lip Swan, Co-Director of Choral Studies from Lawrence University.  Students experienced music instruction at a 
high level and learned about performance techniques playing with students at an advanced level. 

Music End of Year Wrap-Up 

Pictured (left to right): Raven Dewhurst, Molly Brehm, John Uttenreither, Nathaen Wanta, 
Bethany Kreklow, Savannah Swartz  

April was the HS Band & Choir Jazz/Pops 
Concert. The band featured two student 
soloists, Bethany Kreklow and Nathaen 
Wanta.  Both students had great perfor-
mances. The choir sang a mix of Disney 
selections and featured soloists singing a 
mix of pop, rock, and country songs. The 
choir featured vocal soloists as well:  Beth-
any Kreklow, Colleen Smith, Shawnee 
Griepentrog, and Molly Brehm. 
 
Thank you to our Jazz/Pops Concert audi-
ence for all the non-perishable food items 
we received.  We also collected over one 
hundred dollars that was donated to the 
Tigerton Community Cupboard.  They were 
so thankful to receive such a sizable dona-
tion to help our local families. 
 
The middle school and high school Spring 
Concert was in May where choir students 
featured music from around the world and 
the band showcased tunes selected from popular movie film scores. 
 
Thank you for a wonderful year of music. As we end our school year, we sadly say farewell to our Choir teach-
er, Miss Pribbernow.  We wish her well in her future endeavors!  Thank you for all you have done for our Tiger-
ton Tigers!  You will be missed! 
 
Sincerely, 
Miss Berndt 

Pictured:  High School Band Members Spring 2018 
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Tigerton High School Level Band/Choir Solo & Ensemble Results 

Pictured (left to right): Mary Kreklow, Bethany Kreklow, Savannah Swartz, Mackenzie Maas, 
Molly Brehm, Adrienne Brady, Nathaen Wanta, John Uttenreither, Colleen Smith 

Tigerton School District band and choir students experienced tremendous success at both the middle school 
and high school level Solo & Ensemble Competitions during late February and mid March.   
 
The WSMA District Solo & Ensemble Competition was held on February 17, 2018, where three Tigerton stu-
dents advanced to the State Solo & Ensemble Competition. Congratulations to those students who competed 
at the state level!  Below, you'll find results for remaining students from this year’s event.  All students per-
formed at a very high level and represented the School District of Tigerton very well. Congratulations to all stu-
dents on your hard work! 
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All middle school band members participated this year increas-
ing our involvement to 30 plus students!  It was wonderful to see 
such great parent support at this year’s event!  
 
Miss Berndt and Miss Pribbernow were beaming with delight 
and so proud of all of your hard work!  Great job representing 
our Tigerton Tigers and congratulations on a successful District 
and State Level Solo & Ensemble! 

 
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Pictured (left to right):  Jessalyn Zimdars, Samantha Suehring, 
Elizabeth Steuck 

Middle School Level Band/Choir Solo & Ensemble Results  
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3 YEAR OLD KINDERGARTEN 
SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST 

 

 1 Large Backpack  (must hold large binder &  

     extra set of clothes) 

 1 Extra Set of Clothes  (packed in a gallon size  

        Ziploc bag to be left in backpack) 

 1 Package Large Crayola Primary Color  

     (WASHABLE) Markers 

 1 One Inch Three Ring Binder (with clear 

pocket on front) 

 1 Three Ring Binder Zipper Pouch 

 1 8” x 5” Plastic Supply Box 

 5 Small Elmer’s Glue Sticks or 4 Large Glue 

Sticks 

 1 Bottle Liquid Glue 

 1 Set Watercolor Paints 

 Girls: 1 Package of Baby Wipes 

 Girls: 1 Box of Plastic Spoons 

 Girls: 1 Package of Small Paper 

Plates 

 Boys: 1 Container of Clorox Sani-

tizing Wipes 

 Boys: 1 Package of Napkins 

 Boys: 1 Box of Plastic Forks 

The kindergarten class took a field trip to Twig’s Beverage and Charlie’s 
County Market in Shawano.  The students were given a tour of each place. 
They learned how soda is made and bottled and also about jobs in a gro-
cery store.  They learned a lot and had a great time tasting a variety of deli-
cious treats! The pictures show the students at the two places. 

3K 

3-Year-Old Kindergarten 
2018-2019 

The School District of Tigerton will again be 
offering a 3-Year Old Kindergarten program 
during the 2018-19 school year. Students will 
learn communication and language develop-
ment, prewriting, social and emotional devel-
opment, physical skills, cognitive develop-
ment, math and science skills, and character 
education.  
 
Children must be three years of age by Sep-
tember 1, 2018, and potty trained to enroll. 
The 3-Year Old Kindergarten program is 
open to both resident and non-resident chil-
dren. Currently one session is scheduled to 
be held Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8 until 
11:30 a.m. at the Tigerton Elementary 
School.  If there is enough interest another 
session will be added for Mondays and 
Wednesdays.  Busing to and from school will 
be available for children residing in the 
School District of Tigerton. Enrollment fees 
for the program are $45 per month per child. 
Enrollment is limited and available on a first 
come first served basis.  
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We had approximately 50 people for the middle school/high school art show.  There were six student artworks 
sold through the silent auction, which will benefit students going on field trips to the Leigh Yawkey Woodson Art 
Museum in Wausau in Fall. 
 
The results are in for the popular vote of 'best of show'! They include: 
6th Grade—Loghan Wanta, wooly mammoth sculpture 
7th Grade—Lenaiah Reichert, watercolor quote 
8th grade—Autumn Fredenburg and Jaycee Hoppe-Schmidt, storybook: "The War of Spiderman and Batman" 
9th Grade—Makenzie Menge, ostriches painting 
11th Grade—Sheridan Fredenburg, 3-D cone sphere 
12th Grade—Shawnee Griepentrog, self portrait painting  
 
Guests enjoyed light refreshments and catching up with  
each other. 

Art Show 2018 
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Mrs. Nordwig's first graders are showing 
off ten brand new headphones.  A donor 
provided a Thrivent gift card for the pur-
chase.  Students need the headphones to 
work on computers and Chromebooks 
that have numerous educational programs 
in first grade.  

1st Grade  

The 4th grade class at Tigerton Elementary School had a lot of “Special” events they participated in 
this past spring.  Central WI Electric Cooperative visited and showed the students the power of elec-
tricity and how to stay safe around it.  The Adventures in Dairyland Program was taught to the fourth 
graders by HS students, and they completed that experience by visiting the Norrbom Farm. The trails 
at the School Forest were cleaned up of branches and debris on a beautiful afternoon in May.  The 
class toured the State Capitol in Madison and learned about WI history at Heritage Hill Historical Park 
in Green Bay. The pictures show Mrs. Meverden’s students at the State Capitol and the CWEC 
demonstration. 

4th Grade Special Events  
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It has been a busy 2nd semester for the middle school students both inside and outside of the classroom.  Outside of the 
classroom there was a reading party with Tigerton’s librarian Caitlin Witter as a guest reader, a yummy bake sale, a well 
attended dance, track meets, a family field-trip to the Milwaukee Zoo, a class field-trip to the Wisconsin Veterans Museum, 
and concession stand volunteering. 
 
Guest speakers extended the students’ classroom learning.  Eric Strike discussed what it was like to serve in the military 
and his adjustment after being injured.  Another guest speaker, Tammie Jo Berg, described life in Tanzania and explained 
her nonprofit organization, which is based in Tanzania.  After her presentation the students decided to donate $30 toward 
a school uniform so that a child in Tanzania can attend school. 
 
Students were engaged in several project based learning activities including reciting poems at a Poetry Cafe, building their 
own pinball machines, and presenting desert biomes at a Desert Summit. 
 
Community service was done by the students when they mulched the native tree arboretum at the school forest. They 
learned that by working together and having a positive attitude a lot can be accomplished.  They realized it can be fun too. 
Enrichment activities were also a part of second semester. Students had the opportunity to participate in a wide variety of 
activities:  chess tournament, robotics class, Wii Just Dance, a regional math competition, plus, geography and spelling 
bees. 
 
As can be seen by the variety and scope of activities at the middle school level, the students had many opportunities to 
grow and develop into well rounded adolescents. 

Well Rounded 2nd Semester Experience in Middle School 
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P. E. News  

from Mr. Litchfield... 

On February 16 we had our Jump Rope for Heart event.  The 
elementary students were split up into different groups and were 
active for 60 Minutes.  Jump Rope for Heart is a fundraising and 
physical activity program based around jumping rope.  It teaches 
children how to keep fit and healthy, all while having fun and 
raising vital funds for heart disease research and education. 
 
On May 16 the students attended Field Day at the ball dia-
monds.  Students were divided by grade level and were put at a 
station.  Some stations were the long jump, 50 Meter Dash, Fun 
Run, Sponge Relay, Gunny Sack Races, and Softball Throw.   

Middle School students were very eager to get outside once the 
snow melted.  They had a great time playing dodgeball, softball, 
ultimate football and frisbee, basketball in the spring classes. 
Hopefully everyone gets outside and enjoys the nice weather.  

The weather was not very favorable this semester.  As every-
one is aware we had snow on the ground until the end of 
April. This forced us to stay inside much longer than we antic-
ipated.  We started off playing volleyball then went into the 
fitness center, floor hockey, soccer, ultimate Frisbee, and 
softball.   

Noah Lorge—1st Grade 

Sponge Relay during Field Day 

Sienna Breaker—5th Grade 

I hope everyone has a safe and active 

summer! 

Lilliana Shelley running for the long jump  

Jump Rope for Heart 

Steven Parrott and Austin Hoffmann working out in Physical 
Education  
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"Junior Prom Court 2018"  
Front Row (l to r):  Machiah Hanson, Hannah Uttenreither 

Back Row (l to r):  Nicholas Suehring, Raven Dewhurst, Noah Hohn, Trinity Hanson, John Uttenreither, Kelsi Schumacher, Izaiah Hidde,   
Jaidan Miller, Steven Parrott, Tabby Arndt, Jared Berg, Monika Minniecheske 

Junior Prom 2018 

 April 28, 2018 
Tigerton Elementary 

School 
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Leah Jobe teaches some elementary students about disability awareness. 

FFA Happenings by Bethany Kreklow, FFA Reporter  
On January 12-13, Molly Brehm and I went to the Wisconsin Halftime Conference at the Holiday Inn Con-
vention Center in Stevens Point.  We had a lot of fun, learned about the awesome FFA opportunities during 
the second half of the year, more ways to better our chapter, and worked on our leadership skills by doing 
group activities with other FFA members. 
 
The club was very busy fundraising this year.  We sold Danish Kringles, products from the Great American 
Opportunities catalog in February, and helped the FFA Alumni with meat raffle tickets in December.  They will use the 
money raised to send people to FFA leadership conferences, help with service learning projects around the Tigerton com-
munity, and to go on our summer FFA trip to Minocqua, WI. 
 
On Saturday, January 27, we hosted a Community Rabies Vaccination Clinic with the Birnamwood Veterinary Clinic. More 
than 70 dogs and cats were vaccinated during the event.  The FFA chapter sponsored a noisy can collection and pet sup-
ply drive for the Happily Ever After Animal Sanctuary and Shawano County K-9 Program. Three large boxes of supplies 
were collected and $100 was split between the two organizations. 
 
To get our fellow students interested in FFA and promote agriculture, we sponsored activities for National FFA Week 
(February 18-24) and National Ag Week (March 18-24).  There were school-wide dress up days.  They held contests dur-
ing lunch like haystack eating contests.  They also had a Kiss An Animal contest.  The three teachers with the most money 
in their bucket at the end of National Ag Week had to kiss animals in front of the entire school.  They were Mrs. Joan 
Meeder, Art teacher, had to kiss a baby goat; Mr. Chad Pritzl, HS Science teacher, had to kiss a guinea pig; and Mrs. Peg-
gy Erickson, English teacher, had to kiss the mystery animal, a stuffed raven. 
 
In early April, FFA members and a few high school students took turns going to the elementary school to teach the district 
fourth grade students about dairy production and Wisconsin agriculture as part of the Adventures in Dairyland program. 
They just recently visited the Norrbom Dairy farm in Elderon where they saw robotic milkers in action. 
 
On April 13, we hosted our biennial Youth Safety Fair at Tigerton Elementary School.  The kids learned things about sun 
safety, fire safety, firearms safety, ATV/boating safety, and about different disabilities and emergency scenarios.  FFA 
members ran some of the stations and assisted the kids with the activities.  The FFA Alumni sponsored a Coloring Con-
test/Poster Design Contest for the elementary students.  All participants received a candy bar and a top winner was select-
ed in each grade level. 
 
The Horticulture class grew plants and held a plant sale this spring.  The plants were sold as a fundraiser for the green-
house building fund for the Agriculture Department. 
 
FFA members who earned enough reward points travelled to the Minocqua area on June 6 for the Summer FFA 
trip.  Several FFA members and their advisor attended the State FFA Convention in Madison June 11-14. Casey Wuske 
will be going to the Washington Leadership Conference in Washington, D.C. in July. 

The Tigerton FFA has about 10 fro-

zen Racine Danish kringles for sale 

from their spring fundraiser.  Fla-

vors like Almond, Apple Cinnamon, 

Chocolate Eclair, Pecan...Cost is 2 

for $15.  See Rose during summer 

high school office hours. 
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Members of the Tigerton Fire Department educate the kindergarten students 

about fire safety during the Youth Safety Fair held on April 13 at the ele-

mentary school. 

The Tigerton FFA Alumni sponsored a Coloring 

and Poster Design Contest in conjunction with the 

FFA Youth Safety Fair held on April 13.  Each 

participant received a candy bar and class winners 

were chosen.  They are (l to r): Presley Stewart-

Rolffs—3rd grade, Miley Moreno--4th grade, JoJo 

Newbury—1st grade, Jaelyn Brady—2nd grade, 

Esther Laatsch—Kindergarten, and Maverick 

Maas—5th grade.   

During National Ag week, Tigerton FFA hosted a 

lunchtime “haystack” candy eating contest.  Shown partic-

ipating in the contest are students Allen Jobe, Sam 

Schmidt, Nicholas Suehring, Savannah Swartz, and  

teacher Mr. Litchfield. 

 
I would like to continue to receive a paper copy of this newsletter... 

 
In an effort to cut back on supplies needed to print and mail this newsletter out to all Tigerton residents, we are 
only going to mail printed copies to residents that request one.  If you would like to continue to receive a printed 
copy of this newsletter, please fill in your name and address below, cut this out, and send it back to us or email 
rkelley@tigerton.k12.wi.us.  The newsletter is always available to be viewed/printed on our school district web-
site, www.tigerton.k12.wi.us.  This will be the last printed newsletter mailed out to all Tigerton residents (only 
residents that request one will receive a printed copy in the mail). 
 
Attn:  Rose Kelley 
Tigerton High School 
213 Spaulding Street 
Tigerton, WI 54486 
 
Name:  _________________________________________________ 

Address:  _______________________________________________ 

City, State Zip:  __________________________________________ 
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Sophomore Nathaen Wanta earned a second place finish in the Central 

Wisconsin Mathematics League.  Tigerton students compete in Divi-

sion 4 and Nathaen was in Category 1, Geometry for the 2017-2018 

academic year.  After the three competitions, Nathaen earned 191 

points and a rank of 2 of 74 students. Over all four divisions, Nathaen’s 

cumulative rank was 8 of 270 students.  This was the forty-eighth year 

of competition and Nathaen was recognized at the annual banquet at 

UW-Stevens Point. Nathaen is coached by a former THS mathlete, 

Amy Krolow.  Nathaen is the son of Michael and Carri Wanta of 

Tigerton. Way to go, Nathaen! 

THS Math News 

Taryn Graham, a freshman at Tigerton High School has been accepted into a 3-year college program.  The University 

of WI—Green Bay hosts the Regional Center for Math & Science (RCMS) program each summer.  Assistant Director 

Myra Gilreath met with Tigerton’s 9th and 10th grade students in March to discuss this exciting educational opportuni-

ty.  Taryn completed the extensive application and has been awarded the opportunity to participate in the Regional 

Center for Math & Science (RCMS) program.  The RCMS program is a TRIO Upward Bound Math/Science program 

that serves first generation college bound students who are interested in careers in the STEM fields.  RCMS is a feder-

ally funded, six week residential pre-college program, designed to enhance and enrich high school students' under-

standing of science, mathematics, and the nature of scientific research. This program is completely free to participants. 

Students from all over Wisconsin, Minnesota, and Michigan live on UW-Green Bay’s campus for six weeks each sum-

mer.  They participate in many college experiences: taking classes from professors, living and eating on campus, and 

being independent from their families and friends at home.  Students will also 

travel to other area colleges, museums, and places where students can see their 

potential future career in action, such as the Medical College of Wisconsin or 

the Space Science & Engineering building at UW-Madison.  The program will 

continue in fall with online activities. RCMS recruits high-achieving students 

with college potential, and their commitment to the program will last three full 

years.  Nearly 100% of RCMS students will enroll in a 4-year college after 

their senior year of high school, and continue on to earn their bachelor's’ de-

grees.  Congratulations to Taryn!  Taryn is the daughter of Laura Derks and 

Curtis Graham. 

Submitted by Amy Krolow 

Off to UWGB 

The pre-algebra students recently completed a slope chal-

lenge.  The objective was to create a marble run in a shoe 

box that would take the longest time and still have the mar-

ble come out of the box.  The students were given limited 

supplies of paper and tape and each student needed to create 

their own design.  It was a fun challenge!  Gage Shumaker 

was the winner with a time of 2.56 seconds. 

Gage Shumaker, Mackenzie Maas, Jocelyn Menge, Jaycee Hoppe-

Schmidt, Autumn Fredenberg, Elizabeth Robbins 

Slope Challenge 

Nathaen and his proud mother are pictured at the 

awards banquet 
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Tigerton Athletics 

CWC Conference Record 

4-6 
 

Overall Record 

4-7 

THS Baseball 

CWC Conference Record 

3-7 
 

Overall Record 

3-10 

THS Softball 

Attention Students… Are you wanting to get some ex-

ercise over the summer?  The fitness center will be open 

throughout the summer.  Hours will be posted on the School 

District of Tigerton Facebook page and the school sign.  The 

fitness center will be open to current sixth grade through jun-

iors.   

Fitness Center 

Front Row (l to r):  Kaeden Miller, Austin 
Hoffmann, Landon Prey, Izaiah Hidde, 
Mitchell Zimdars, Isaac Schoen 
 
Back Row (l to r):  Dale Harris (coach), 
Braxton Michaelis, John Uttenreither, 
Gaven Ferg, Conner Harris, David Ut-
tenreither, Allen Jobe, Hayden Harris 
(coach) 

Front Row (l to r):  Leah Jobe, McKenna Marquardt 
 
Middle Row (l to r):  Abby Swartz, Olivia Anderson, Adrienne 
Brady, Savannah Swartz, Taryn Graham, Molly Brehm, 
Bethany Jobe 
 
Back Row (l to r):  Michelle Brady (coach), Raven Dewhurst, 
Courtney Graham, Jaidan Miller, Coleen Smith, Tabitha 
Arndt, Tia Pribbernow (coach 
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The Tigerton HS Track and Field Teams have had a busy season.  The boys and girls started practicing 
on March 5 and competed in their first Indoor Meet at UWSP on April 6.  The Outdoor season was delayed due to poor 
weather conditions, so the athletes did not get as many competitive reps as usual.  Regardless, there were many personal 
records and/or season records set.  Some of the highlights of the season were the girls placing 7th in the 10-team confer-
ence (with only 4 girls on the roster), Ladia Block earning All Conference honors by placing 2nd in the 800m run, and 
Monika Minniecheske qualifying for Sectionals in the 300mLH.  The picture shows team members and coaches after the 
Regional Meet. Left to right: Monika Minniecheske, Assistant Coach Lindsay Norder, Anna Watters, Jared Berg, manager 
Mary Kreklow, Nathaen Wanta, Bethany Kreklow, Ladia Block, and Coach Holly Meverden. Monika received the trophy for 
the 2018 team MVP, Jared earned the Most Improved Player trophy, Bethany worked hard for the Dedication Award tro-
phy, and Anna received a plaque as the Captain and 4 year participant. 

 Tigerton Middle School offered a Track and Field program again this past spring, and six hard-working student-athletes 

decided to dedicate themselves to it.  The team participated in about a dozen practices and competed in three meets dur-

ing the season.  Team members include, Gage Shumaker (HJ and sprints), Elizabeth Robbins (sprints and LJ), Autumn 

Fredenberg (shot put, discus, and sprints), Jaycee Hoppe Schmidt (sprints and LJ), Mary Kreklow (distance), and Daw-

son Block (shot put and discus).  The teams were volunteer coached by Holly Meverden and Lindsay Norder. 

Middle School Track and Field 
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Middle School Basketball 

Front (left to right): Sam Suehring, Elizabeth Steuck, Jessalyn Zimdars 
Back (left to right): Katie Uttenreither, Skyler Hauser, Coach Strike, Abby Swartz, 

Camryn Miller 

The 2018 Tigerton 
Middle School 7th 
grade girls basket-
ball team consisted 
of three 7th graders 
and four 6th grad-

ers. These young ladies made solid 
progress throughout the season 
and learned new skills to be used 
for their future basketball teams. 
They ended the season on a high 
note, winning the conference tour-
nament. Their season record was 8
-5. Great job lady Tigers!  

 

Front (left to right): Abby Swartz, Katie Uttenreither, Autumn Fredenberg,  

Jaycee Hoppe-Schmidt, Skyler Hauser 

Middle (left to right): Elizabeth Robbins, Leandra Kalwitz 

Back (left to right): Bethany Jobe, Coach Marquardt, Mary Kreklow 

The Tigerton Middle School 
7/8th grade girls’ basketball 
team consisted of a nine team 
roster.  Most of the season was 
dedicated to introducing and building upon 
the basic skills and concepts of basketball, 
such as: dribbling, passing, defense, and 
rebounding skills.  The team had exposure 
to the game of basketball, so they had a 
desire to learn and improve throughout the 
season.  With a ferocious tenacity, the 
team battled game after game with a never 
say die attitude and stayed competitive in 
most games.  Each and every player 
showed tremendous growth from the first 
practice through the end of the season.  It 
is hoped that these girls will go on to play 
basketball throughout the remainder of mid-
dle school and into high school in order to 
continue to build upon their skills. 

6/7th 

7/8th 
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Tigerton Elementary School  
 

2018-19  Back to School Supply List 
 

All supplies listed should be labeled & maintained throughout the school year. 
 

Pre-Kindergarten & Early Childhood:  1 backpack, 2 plastic folders, 1-inch 3 ring binder, 6 large glue sticks, 2 

bottles of Elmer’s glue, 1 full size box of Kleenex, 2 boxes washable fat markers, 1 box 8 ct. fat crayons, 1 box 16-24 

ct. crayons, 1 set of watercolors, 1 painting shirt, 1 set of extra clothes in a Ziploc bag. 

Girls: 1 box of quart size Ziploc bags; Boys: 1 box gallon Ziploc bags. 
 

Kindergarten:  1 Fiskars scissors, 1 box Crayola washable fat markers, 1 box of 24 crayons, 2 bottles of Elmer’s 

School Glue, 4 glue sticks, 2 black EXPO brand dry erase* markers in a Ziploc bag, 2 full size boxes of Kleenex, 

school bag with zipper, 1 painting shirt, 1 pack #2 pencils, eraser, each child will be re-

sponsible for bringing his/her own snacks for milk breaks each day, take home folders 

(make sure to get enough—they don’t last long with everyday use.. 
 

First Grade: 1 box of 24 crayons, 3 Expo black dry erase markers, 1 box of washable fat 

markers, 1 Chapstick, 1 pack of #2 pencils, erasers (1 long pink and pencil top), 1 Fiskars 

scissors, 1 bottle glue (preferably Elmers), 2 large glue sticks, box for supplies, 2 two-

pocket folders, 2 full size boxes of Kleenex, 1 school bag. Each child should bring their 

own snack for milk break. 
 

Second Grade:  For Community Classroom use: 2 full size boxes of Kleenex. For Individual Use: 1 pack of plain 

#2 pencils, 2 wide-ruled notebooks, 3 pocket folders, 1 box of 24 crayons, 1 pencil/crayon box for supplies, 1 Chap-

stick, 2 long pink erasers, 1 scissors, 2 large glue sticks. Each child should bring their own snack for milk break. 
 

Third Grade:  1 pack of #2 pencils, 2 spiral wide-ruled notebooks, 3 pocket folders, 1 box of 24 Crayons, 2 black 

dry erase markers, 2 highlighters, 2 long pink erasers, 1 scissors, 2 large glue sticks, 1 pencil/crayon box for supplies, 

1 Chapstick,  2 full-size boxes of Kleenex. Each child should bring their own snack for milk break. 
 

Fourth Grade: 2 full size boxes of Kleenex, 6 pencils, eraser(s), 3 spiral wide rule notebooks, 4 pocket folders, 2 

different colored highlighters, 1 box of dry erase markers, 1 non-bendable ruler (inches/metric), 1 box of colored 

pencils OR crayons, 1 scissors, 1 large glue stick, 1 school box, 1 black or blue pen, 1 red pen. 
 

Fifth Grade: 1 Chapstick, 2 full size boxes of Kleenex for classroom use, 1 box of dry erase markers, a simple 4-

function calculator, Notebooks: (3 red, 1 blue, 2 green, 1 yellow), Folders: (2 red, 1 blue, 1 yellow, 1 green, 

2 purple), ruler (combination inches/metric), 4 #2 pencils, 1 long pink eraser, 1 scissors, 4-5 large glue sticks, cray-

ons, 1 set of colored pencils and 1 trapperkeeper (optional). 
 

Sixth through Eighth Grade: pencils, pens, highlighter, erasers, glue, ruler, spiral notebooks(1 for each class, 2 for 

math) pocket folders (one for each class), colored pencils, markers or crayons, 2 boxes of Kleenex, protractor, scien-

tific calculator, two 3 ring binders (for 6th and 7th grade only), 1-2 Expo markers (6th grade), gym clothes. 
 

Phy. Ed. Class: All elementary classes have gym three days per week.  Please see that your child has appropriate 

shoes for gym.  (No high heels, sandals, flip flops, cowboy boots, or snow boots).  Thank you! 
 

High School Math:  Scientific calculator (TI-30 XS recommended) is required for HS Math classes. 
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June 
17 Fathers Day      
18 Tigerton School Board Regular Meeting at High School Boardroom at 7 p.m.  
         TMS Promotion Committee Meeting in 1905 Village Hall at 10 a.m.  
19 Tigerton Library Kids Summer Reading at 3:10 p.m. 
         Guardian Angels Mexican Food Night at Hidden Valley Supper Club from 4 to 8 p.m. 
         Power Vinyasa Yoga at Tigerton Lanes at 7 p.m. 
20 Tiger Tribe 4-H Meeting at Community Center at 6 p.m. 
         Tigerton Library Kids Storytime at 1 p.m. 
22 Tigerton Farmers Market from 3 to 7 p.m. 
26 Tigerton Library Kids Summer Reading at 3:10 p.m. 
        Power Vinyasa Yoga at Tigerton Lanes at 7 p.m. 
27 Tigerton Library Book Club at 6 p.m. 
   Tigerton Library Kids Storytime at 1 p.m. 
28 TMS Economic Restructuring Meeting in 1905 Village Hall at 12:30 p.m.  
          Tigerton Main Street Board Meeting in 1905 Village Hall at 1:15 p.m.  
29th TSD Summer School Last Day Field Trip from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00p.m. 
          Tigerton Farmers Market from 3 to 7 p.m. 
30 1st Annual 5K Walk/Run Fundraiser. Start at Tigerton Lanes. End at Blazers in Split Rock. 

July 
2 Tigerton Village Board Meeting at Community Center at 5:30 p.m.  
3 Embarrass River Lions Meeting at Morris Town Hall at 6:30 p.m. 
       Tigerton Lions Club Regular Meeting at Main Street Diner at 6:30 p.m.  
       Tigerton Library Kids Team Spin Club at 1 p.m. 
4 Independence Day 
       Block Party Downtown Between 1905 Village Hall and Community Center from 2 to 7 p.m.  
        Live Music with Gary Kuchenbecker ’s Lager from 3 to 7 p.m. 
        Fireworks Behind High School at Dusk 
6 Tigerton Farmers Market from 3 to 7 p.m.  
9 Tigerton Fire Department Meeting at Fire Hall at 6:30 p.m. 
       Little Beats Dance Class at 1905 Village Hall from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m.  
10 Tigerton Library Kids Team Spin Club at 1 p.m.  
         Little Beats Dance Class at 1905 Village Hall from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m.  
11 Tigerton Library Kids Storytime at 1 p.m. 
12 TMS Design Committee Meeting in 1905 Village Hall at 1 p.m. 
13 Tigerton Farmers Market from 3 to 7 p.m. 
16 Little Beats Dance Class at 1905 Village Hall from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m.  
17 Tigerton Library Craft Night at 6 p.m. 
         Tigerton Library Kids Team Spin Club at 1 p.m. 
        Little Beats Dance Class at 1905 Village Hall from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m.  
18 Tiger Tribe 4-H  Meeting at Community Center at 6 p.m.  
        Tigerton Library Kids Storytime at 1 p.m. 
16 Tigerton School Board Regular Meeting at High School Boardroom at 7 p.m.  
        TMS Promotion Committee meeting in 1905 Village Hall at 10 a.m.  
20 Tigerton Farmers Market from 3 to 7 p.m. 
21 Embarrass River RL4WD Ride Weekend at Embarrass River ATV Park from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
22 Embarrass River RL4WD Ride Weekend at Embarrass River ATV Park from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.    
23 Little Beats Dance Class at 1905 Village Hall from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m.  
24 Tigerton Library Kids Team Spin Club at 1 p.m. 
25 Tigerton Library Book Club at 6 p.m. 
        Tigerton Library Kids Storytime at 1 p.m. 
26 TMS Economic Restructuring Meeting in 1905 Village Hall at 12:30 p.m.  
          Tigerton Main Street Board Meeting in 1905 Village Hall at 1:15 p.m.  
          Tigerton Library  Camp Quest  Escape Room. Reservations Required. At 2 p.m.   
27 Tigerton Farmers Market from 3 to 7 p.m. 
31 Tigerton Library Kids Team Spin Club at 1 p.m. 

TIGERTON COMMUNITY CALENDAR OF EVENTS 


